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LONDON FIRE BRIGADE

Freedom of Information request reference number: 6369.1
Date of response: 14 March 2022

Request and response:

Any Prohibition Notices or Enforcement Notices issued in respect of Creative House 124 Prince of
Wales Drive London SW8 4BJ or any part thereof within the last 28 days of today (15/02/2022)

When the LFB identifies any safety concerns, we make this information available within informal
notification of fire safety deficiencies (NOD), and through the public register any formal action. You can
find the public register of enforcement notices, here: Notices on our website.

We do not hold any current notices related to this premises.

A fire safety audit was recently carried out in February on Creative House 124 Prince of Wales Drive.
The audit is still a live investigation, and is not yet complete, no decisions have been made that can be
shared with you at the present time.

We would welcome a further request from you to obtain this information once the audit is complete.
We recommend you resubmit your request again in a couple months.

| hope you find the information we have been able to provide of use. If you have any further questions
please contact InformationAccess@london-fire.gov.uk.

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website:
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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